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POA Meetings and Events: 

 Architectural Control Committee, 9 a.m. Thursday. Oct. 15, POA  Conference Room 

 Finance Advisory Committee, 9 a.m. Friday, Oct. 16, POA Conference Room  

 Dock Captains, 3 p.m. Monday, Oct. 19, POA Conference Room 

 POA Board Meeting, 1:30 p.m. Wednesday, Oct. 21, Yacht Club 

Townhouse Living – Tellico Village Style 
By Claire Frazer, POA Board Member and Liaison to TVTA 

Board 

While there are many different styles of single family houses in Tellico Village, there are also 
many styles and locations for townhouses in our community. The eleven townhouse areas in 
various neighborhoods were developed by Cooper Communities Inc. (CCI) beginning in the 
1990s. (Note: Only CCI can develop townhouse neighborhoods.)  

The original townhouse neighborhoods had the same maintenance fees; basically a one size fits 
all maintenance plan. These original neighborhood townhouses were Chota Shores Courts, 
Chota Hills Courts, Chota View Courts, Chatuga Point Courts, and Toqua Greens Courts. With 
the development of Tanasi Lagoon, Tellico Village saw the beginning of larger neighborhood 
townhouses or garden type units followed by The Shores, Tanasi Coves Villas, Sequoyah Point, 
Chota Landing and Kahite Greens Place. The original five townhouse developments are 
unincorporated neighborhoods managed by executive committees. The larger (later) townhouse 
developments are separate incorporated entities operating in unison with the Tellico Village 
Townhouse Association (TVTA). All eleven townhouse neighborhoods have an elected 
representative on the TVTA board and operate under the same TVTA Governing Documents 
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(Articles of Incorporation, Supplemental Declaration of Covenants and Restrictions, and the 
Restated Bylaws). 

As the Tellico Village townhouse structures grew in size (1400 sq. ft to 3,000 sq. ft.), the 
approach of one size fits all maintenance dues eventually put a strain on maintenance fund since 
the larger townhouse neighborhoods have more common areas requiring more maintenance. As 
a result, a 94% vote by townhouse owners was held in 2008 to amend the TVTA covenants 
resulting in all maintenance dues to be determined by the needs of each neighborhood. The 
maintenance dues are determined by TVTA administrative cost, neighborhood core maintenance 
cost and neighborhood specific maintenance cost unique to that neighborhood and replacement 
reserves for replacing infrastructure items. 

When researching information regarding Tellico Village townhouse living, whether you are 
downsizing from your current home or looking for a new home, it is important to know that all 
townhouse neighborhoods have rules and regulations which are required for the enjoyment of 
the each resident homeowner. Color schemes and replacement material specifications are rigidly 
enforced to maintain the uniform appearance within each neighborhood. A few townhouses are 
on the water with private docks. Most residents will need to moor their boats in common dock 
locations throughout Tellico Village. 

Additionally, townhouse living is not totally maintenance free. While most core maintenance 
items are covered by townhouse fees, such as lawn mowing, lawn chemicals and irrigation 
systems, each owner is responsible for maintaining their exterior walls and decks (painting, 
etc.), as well as driveways and sidewalks. Perimeter beds, approximately five feet around the 
townhouse, are maintained at the neighborhood level, but owners may opt to personalize these 
beds with bushes and flowers of their choice and also maintain them. Maintenance fees are 
collected by Associa, Inc., the management company hired by the TVTA executive board, 
which pays all townhouse bills. Financial oversight is the responsibility of the executive board 
and each townhouse representative. 

Tellico Village townhouse maintenance dues range from approximately $90 to $160 per month 
depending on the neighborhood. These dues are in addition to the Tellico Village Property 
Owners Association (TVPOA) monthly assessment (currently at $112/month) which is 
approved by the POA Board each year during the budget process. The TVPOA is governed by 
an elected seven member volunteer board supported by an administrative staff. The TVPOA is 
responsible for round the clock operations of such basic services as water supply lines and sewer 
services, street lighting, road maintenance, storm drains and numerous other services, as well as, 
all amenities. ALL property owners in Tellico Village (townhouse and single family) are 
members of the TVPOA. 

Current Tellico Village townhouse owners purchased their property because they wanted the 
ability to travel with ease of mind knowing that their exterior property would be maintained – 
grass cut, lawn watered, etc. They wanted championship golf courses and an outstanding 
boating environment, all close to the Smoky Mountains, as well as, the Cumberland Mountains. 
Tellico Village is one of the top active retirement communities in the Southeastern United States 
as reported by RealEstateScoreCard.com. While townhouse living answers the needs and 
requirements of many property owners, it can provide just the right environment for a 
homeowner here in Tellico Village when moving to our community or simply downsizing.  

 

Tanasi Bar and Grill 
 Enjoy the Sunday Breakfast Buffet Sunday, 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 
 Join us for Music Monday Fun Day at Tanasi Bar and Grill - rain or shine. Come check out 

the Early Birds starting at 6 p.m. Oct. 12. All seating is on a first come basis. 
Tanasi Bar and Grill: 865-458-9392  

Toqua Café: 865-458-1330  
 



Yacht Club 

 Tiki Bar tonight. Listen to the Steve Rutledge Band 7-10 p.m. 
 Farmers Market Wednesday, Oct. 14 

 

Some Other Stuff You Need to Know… 
Hike Fort Loudoun Oct. 12 

The Muddy Boots hiking club will depart 8 a.m. Monday, Oct. 12, from Chota Center across from gas 
station.  

 We will tour historic Fort Loudoun and hike through surrounding woods. 

 Distance: 4 miles 

 Rated: easy, 200-foot elevation gain 

 Driving time: 25 minutes 

 Hike leader: Garry Lucas 

After a quick tour of the Fort, we will complete a 4-mile hike offering views of the lake and mountain 
peaks of the Smokies and Cherokee National Forest. 

Bring snack, water, lunch, boots, name tags, and $4 for the drivers. Directions and carpools provided 
morning of the hike. 

Cold Water Boating, Fishing, Duck Hunting, Kayaking, Canoeing, Just Sight Seeing Course 

Oct. 13 
 PRESENTED BY: U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary, Tellico Lake Flotilla 12-2 

 WHEN: Oct. 13, 1-4 p.m.  

 WHERE: Tellico Village Yacht Club (top floor meeting room) 

 COST: FREE for the first 30 registrants 

Boating in cold waters (typically) under 60 degrees requires special considerations and preparations. 
Boats are often smaller, trailerable and with low freeboard. Many small boats are aluminum so positive 
flotation is important. Personal flotation is even more important. Boat load capacity and gear storage 
are just some of the issues to be considered when boating in colder waters. Duck hunters, deer hunters 
and fishermen are often unaware of cold water limitations and dangers. Boating in the late Fall, 
through the Winter and during the early Spring can be a beautiful time to enjoy mother nature. 
However, it also brings additional risks that you should anticipate and be prepared. This seminar has 
been developed to give cold water boaters the information they need to survive the unexpected. 

SPACE IS LIMITED. PLEASE CALL EARLY TO MAKE YOUR RESERVATION. 

Call Now: Mike Colacone at (352) 804-8257 or Tom Murphy at (865) 320-3788 

E-mail: flotilla12.2.tellico.village@gmail.com 

For more class information, go to http://www.flotilla-12-2-tellico-village.blogspot.com 

240th U.S. Navy Birthday Celebration Oct. 13 
Attention all U.S. Navy, U.S. Marine Corps veterans and spouses, a 240th birthday celebration will be 
held 1600-1900 hours (4-7 p.m. to landlubbers) Tuesday, Oct. 13, in the Toqua Grill. There will be a 
pledge of allegiance, an invocation, and introduction of sister service representatives—as well as the 
cutting of the cake at 1730 hours (5:30 p.m.). Go Navy! Semper Fortis. For more information, call 865
-657-5067. 

Cruising Club Meets Oct. 14 
The Tellico Cruising Club will hold its monthly meeting on Wednesday, Oct. 14, at the Tellico Village 
Yacht Club. The social hour begins at 5 p.m. with the meeting starting promptly at 6 p.m. All Tellico 
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Lake boaters are welcome. Any questions should be directed to Commander Errol Keith at 865-458-
4277. 

Fishing Club Meets Oct. 14 
The Tellico Village Fishing Club monthly meeting will be 7-8:30 p.m. at the Tellico Village Yacht 
Club. Members report on recent tournaments and fishing related topics. This month's guest speaker is 
fishing guide Scott Manning who will discuss striper fishing. Visitors are welcome. For additional 
information, contact Club President Dale Weidinger at 865-458-1460.  

Rummikub Open Play Oct. 15 
Seeking seasoned or newbie players to join us on Thursday evening, Oct. 15, 6:30-9 p.m. at the 
Chota Rec Center for fellowship and playing Rummikub. Have your own game? Feel free in 
bringing it along to start an additional table. Any questions or concerns, please contact Tom Conrad 
at 1-865-274-9549 or email - keelfoot@yahoo.com. See you then!  

Bill Landry Is Featured Speaker for WATeR’s Annual Meeting Oct. 15 
Bill Landry is the voice, host, and co-producer of The Heartland Series, now in its 31st year of 
running on WBIR-TV, in Knoxville. Bill is deeply rooted in the Appalachian region, and serves on 
the board of the Sequoyah Birthplace Museum, Vonore. The public is cordially invited to attend.  

Meeting Time: The meeting will be held this year at the Vonore Baptist Church, 714 Church St., 
Vonore. Meet and Greet plus an opportunity to view exhibits begins at 6:30 p.m. The meeting starts 
at 7 p.m. and will conclude no later than 8:30 p.m. 

Directions: from Rt. 411 and Rt. 360 stop light in Vonore, travel 1/2 mile east on Rt. 411 and turn 
north (right) on Church Street, continue 1/2 mile to the Baptist Church. (The road to the south of this 
Rt. 411 intersection is Niles Ferry Road, the road that goes to the Kahite neighborhood).  

WATeR (Watershed Association of the Tellico Reservoir) is an all-volunteer nonprofit association. 
Its members work to protect and improve the environment in the Tellico Reservoir Watershed. To 
learn more about WATeRôs many activities, view hiking trail maps and to find a membership 
application, go to our website: www.tellicowater.org.  

Craft Sale at the Community Church of Tellico Village 
The Crafters will be holding their Holiday Craft and Bake sale on Oct. 17 in the Community Church 
Christian Life Center located at Tellico Pkwy (Hwy 444) and Chota Road from 9 a.m. until noon. 

There will be a wide variety of hand-crafted seasonal and gift merchandise. Many popular items 
include fall and Christmas wreaths and arrangements, mailbox covers, hand-painted items, gifts for 
children and babies, bridge tallies, placemats and table runners, handmade cards, scrubbies and all 
types of hostess gifts. Homemade baked goods should be in abundance thanks to the church 
members. The ñJezebelò spread may be sampled before purchasing if youôve never had it before. 

The proceeds from the spring and fall sale go to benefit the Church Crafterôs scholarship, Child 
Advocacy Center, Good Samaritan Center, Good Shepherd in Monroe County and many other non-
profit organizations. The total distribution for 2014 was $23,800. 

The Crafters meet every Monday morning at the Christian Life Center from 9:30 to noon sharing 
their time and talents to craft the many wonderful items that will be offered for sale. Everyone is 
welcome to come joining in the laughter and fellowship. 

Dinner and Wine Tasting Oct. 17 
Elegant dinner complete with specially selected wine pairings for each course featuring the finest 
European wines graciously donated from the cellars and private collection of Dr. Peter Stimpson. 
The evening includes an informative and unique introduction to each of the precisely selected wines. 
Proceeds to benefit the Boys & Girls Club of the Monroe Area, a non-profit 501(c)(3) 
corporation.  
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Make your reservations now by calling (423) 442-6770. Seating limited to 96 at $100 per person. 
Tables of 8 available at $800. Sponsorship is available at $1,000 or $2,500 with two tickets, and 
$5,000 with four tickets. 

Indiana Wesleyan University Chorale Performs Oct. 18 
The Indiana Wesleyan University Chorale will be in concert at the First Baptist Church of Tellico 
Village on Sunday evening, October 18, at 6 p.m. Comprised of 70 voices, the IWU Chorale is one 
of the finest university chorales in the nation. They have performed in numerous cathedrals in 
England and France as well as Carnegie Hall. This concert is provided as a gift to Tellico Village 
residents by First Baptist Church.  

Writing Panel at the Library Oct. 20 
The Public Library at Tellico Village will present a panel consisting of well-known local authors 
who will answer attendees' questions regarding their individual journeys to writing, publishing and 
marketing their own books. The presentation will be Oct. 20 at 9:30 a.m. 

The panel, all members of the Authors Guild of Tennessee, will consist of: Marilyn Smith Neilans, 
Saying GoodBye to The Iris Lady; Cheryl Peyton, the Alex Trotter mystery series; Sam Bledsoe, 
The Last Senoobians; Dick Cross, Lee Harvey Oswald - A Rogue KGB Agent; and Don Pardue, a 
number of family stories set in Loudon and surrounding counties. Call 865-458-5199 to reserve a 
seat for this most interesting discussion. 

Hike the East Lakeshore Trail Oct. 20 
Join us on Tuesday, Oct. 20, when we will hike 2.5 miles of the Lotterdale Branch of the East 
Lakeshore Trail. We will gather at the Poplar Springs Boat Ramp parking lot at 9 a.m. and will car pool 
to the trail head. Hikers coming from from Kahite, can meet us around 9:15 a.m. at the Sinking Creek 
Trailhead, which is located at the intersection of East Coast Tellico Parkway and National 
Campground Road. The East Lakeshore Trails are just across the lake and are one of the most 
beautiful and accessible hiking trails in East Tennessee and have been designated as National 
Recreation Trails by the Department of the Interior. If you would like to become more familiar with 
these trails and/or would just like to take a short 2.5-3-mile hike, then come join us on the third 
Tuesday of every month. All of the monthly hikes should finish no later than 11:30 a.m. Your hike 
leaders will be Larry Elder, Jim Jeswald, and Jon Foreman. For additional information feel free to 
contact: Larry: lelder49@gmail.com or 865-657-9722; Jim: jmjes711@gmail.com or 724-612-2166; or 
Jon: for4man@charter.net or 412-337-5500 

Registration Open for TVU Classes 
Tellico Village University is now taking registrations for a two-hour class on USING YOUR 
COMPUTER: NEWSLETTERS, FLYERS and BROCHURES. If you are ever asked to make such 
a document, you can use the varied templates in Microsoft Word as your starting point. Learn 
where to find them, add text, graphics, and photos. This class meets on Nov. 3 at the Chota Rec 
Center Room D. There are two sections available to keep the classes small so participants will get 
plenty of help. Register at the Tellico Village University website at www.tvuniversity.org and use 
the CONTACT US page to submit your name, e-mail and phone number. Be sure to state which 
section A or B you wish to attend. There is a $5 tuition for this two-hour session.  
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òCongress shall make no law respecting an establishment of religion, or prohibiting the free exercise thereof; or abridging 
the freedom of speech, or of the press; or the right of the people peaceably to assemble, and to petition the Government for a 
redress of grievances.ó (Bill of Rights). Tellico Village University is now open for registration for the Nov. 16 
class on Our First Amendment Rights. Have your heard in the news of the football coach who was 
fired because he led his team in prayer? Or the high school students who were sent home because they 
wore tee shirts with a patriotic message? Or the newspaper that was sued because they published 
unflattering press about a celebrity? Or a crowd that was disbanded by the police because they 
gathered in protest? This program will be presented at the Yacht Club Gallery by two attorneys from 
the Knoxville Bar Association as part of the KBA Community Law School. There is no charge for this 
program. More information is available at the TVU website. Registrations are now coming in. Get your 
reserved seat now by registering at the TVU website at www.tvuniversity.org before the class closes. 
Use the CONTACT US page to submit your name, e-mail, phone number and name of the course. 
You will receive a confirmation.  
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